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US RESPONSe,:,,_NARIANAS POSITION P_ ON GENERAL JOINT USES FOR THE

J,SLAND OF TINIAN, DATED 12 AUGUST, 1974

The US members of the Joint Land Committee respectfully recommend that

the Marianas position paper on general Joint use be referred to the

Joint Relations Committee. This recommendation is based on the fact that

joint use is not a land use or acquisition matter but is primarily

concerned with procedural arrangements permitting Joint use of certai_

military property.
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